
Agenda Item: 7.2.8.

CENTENNIAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
18135 SE Brooklyn Street

Portland, OR  97236
(503) 760-7990

NEW BUSINESS

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Dr. Tasha Katsuda, Assistant Superintendent and Director of Human Resources

DATE: June 22, 2022

SUBJECT: Consider Approval of Policy GBL – Personnel Records

After review of model sample policies GBL and GBLA, it was decided to combine the two policies. The 
resulting changes are proposed in this issue which includes the deletion of GBLA in lieu of changes made 
to model sample policy GBL – Personnel Records. 

###

Adoption of this policy is required.


